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       STAFF’S FOURTH DATA REQUEST 
       Via email: Kevin.Donaldson@fpl.com 
 
 
Kevin I. C. Donaldson 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420 
 
Re: Docket No. 20170231-EI - Petition for approval to transfer Martin- Riviera Lateral 
Pipeline to Florida Southeast Connection and implement associated rate adjustments, by 
Florida Power & Light Company. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Donaldson: 
 
 By this letter the Commission staff requests that Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) 
provide responses to the following data requests: 

1. Please explain how FPL has notified, or intends to notify, its customers about the  instant 
petition.  As part of your response, please provide a copy of the  notification(s) that 
have been distributed to FPL’s customers, or are planned to  FPL’s customers. 

2. When does the July billing cycle begin? 

3. FPL currently has a petition for a mid-course correction to fuel and capacity cost 
recovery factors, and a separate petition for a mid-course correction to environmental 
cost recovery clause factors pending.  For the July-December 2018 period please provide 
a Schedule E-10 (or similar schedule) showing a typical bill for a residential customer 
using 1,000 kWh of electricity assuming that both mid-course correction petitions are 
granted as well as this petition.     
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 Please file all responses electronically no later than Monday, January 22, 2018, on the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic  
Filing web Form.  Please contact me at (850) 413-6218 if you have any questions. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

/s/  Suzanne Brownless 
 

Suzanne Brownless 
Special Counsel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
      Ken Hoffman (ken.hoffman@fpl.com) 
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